National Security Bureau

https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/635,Meeting-with-the-Minister-of-Defense-of-Greece.html 09.04.2024, 23:04 23.02.2018

Meeting with the Minister of Defense of Greece

The head of the National Security Bureau (BBN) Paweł Soloch received the Minister of Defense of the Republic of Greece Panagiotis Kammenos on Friday. During the meeting, a common approach to the question of strengthening the allied presence in the Eastern and Southern flank of NATO was discussed.

An important topic of the talks was also the Common Security and Defense Policy of the EU, including the issue of the membership of both countries in permanent structural cooperation in the field of defense (PESCO). During the meeting, attention was also paid to the necessary transatlantic dimension of activities undertaken within the EU itself and to its cooperation with NATO.





